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Health Department Holds H1N1 Clinics 
Around the Community  

 
FAYETTEVILLE – The Cumberland County Public Health Department will be conducting 

H1N1 Flu clinics this week at the following locations: 

 

 Wednesday, Feb. 10, at the Multipurpose Community Center, 245 Ruth St., in Spring 

Lake from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

 

 Thursday, Feb. 11, at Fayetteville State University from 5:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. on the 

second floor of the Health, Physical Education, and Recreation Complex/Capel Arena. 

(This clinic is for anyone attending the women’s game at 5:30 p.m. or the men’s game at 

7:30 p.m.)  

 

 Saturday, Feb. 13, at Fayetteville State University from 2 p.m. to 7 p.m. on the second 

floor of the Health, Physical Education, and Recreation Complex/Capel Arena. (This 

clinic is for anyone attending the women’s game at 2 p.m. or the men’s game at 5 p.m.)  

 

There will be no out-of-pocket expense. An administrative cost will be billed to insurance 

providers. Everyone is asked to please bring a picture ID to the clinic.  

 

For more information, please contact the Health Department’s Immunization Clinic at 433-3658.  
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